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AMessage From the Director
Hello and Happy April everyone! We are nearing the start of our Summer Program and I could
not be more excited! We are rapidly preparing to welcome both our staff and campers in just a
few short weeks. Not to ignore though that our off season has been one for books! We just

wrapped up our last respite of the season and have a fewmore rental groups joining us. I am
beyond excited for all of the things we have planned for the next few weeks before summer. In
the rest of the Newsletter you’ll find a few opportunities to get involved at camp and I hope

you’ll join us! As always we look forward to seeing you all soon!
With Peace and Love,

Erin Newport

ProgramUpdates
We are still hiring for Summer 2023!

We are hiring:
-Arts and Crafts Specialist
-A Kitchen Aid

-And a Cook

Working at camp provides individuals with such a unique experience. If you know anyone who
would make a great fit to our team, recommend camp to them! To learn more about working at

camp visit our website or call our office!

Off-Season Here at Camp

We invite you to join us for Workday! On May 6th from 12-4 we will be doing Camp cleanup and
prep to get our facilities ready for the Summer! This is a critical day in order to make Camp the
one we know and love! Lunch is also provided. If you're interested in coming please RSVP to our

office by May 2nd.

Our April Respite was a great wrap up to the end of our Respite Season. We celebrated the warm
weather by having a beach weekend. Wemade delicious desserts, had awesome acts in the
talent show, and of course enjoyed the weather by going on a nature walk. Our Respite

applications for 2023-2024 will come out during the summer.

Don’t forget to follow us on Facebook and Instagram and watch for updates on our website.

clcoffice@coloradolionscamp.org Tel: (719) 687-2087
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Updates on Summer 2023
Our camper application is live! The link to the application is here! We are processing new

summer applications every day! Our countdown is getting closer and we are beyond excited! If
you have any questions about the application give our office a call!

No applications will be accepted after May 26

The themes for the summer are:
-Wild, Wild, West: June 4-9 (Male Session Full)
-Monster Mash: June 11-16 (Male Session Full)
-CLC Hogwarts: June 18-23 (SESSION FULL)
-Game ShowWeek: June 25-30
-Christmas in July: July 2-7 (SESSION FULL)
-Christmas in July (Kids Week): July 9-14
-Survivor Week: July 16-21
-CLC Shipwrecked Island: July 23-28 (Female Session Full)

Please remember to check your confirmation packets for your check-in time.

Staff Highlight

Meet Will or better known as Scooby! He joined us as a Counselor in
Training in 2022 and is bringing his energy andmusic back to camp
this summer! If you’ve had a chance to meet Scooby, you know
howmuch of a fun and caring person he is. He always has a song
queued up and isn't afraid to raid
the costume closet. His favorite
campmeal is Hawaiian roll
sandwiches and his favorite camp
activity is hanging out in the
hammock village. His favorite
campmemory is playing kickball
and kicking the game winning
home run.

Don’t forget to follow us on Facebook and Instagram and watch for updates on our website.
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